Please accept, Madam Secretary, the assurances of my highest
consideration.”

I'am pleased to inform you that the Government of the United States of
America accepts the proposal set forth in your diplomatic note. The Government
of the United States of America further agrees that your diplomatic note,
together with this reply, shall constitute an Agreement between the United States
of America and Canada, which shall enter into force on the date of a second note
that is part of a subsequent exchange of notes confirming the completion by
each Party of all internal procedures necessary for its entry into force, and shall
continue for a period of one year from 1 January 2013.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest
consideration.

For the Secretary of State:

Judith Garber



